If you require this newsletter in another format, please ask at the school office.



Respect for All. Learners for Life

Our school value for this half term: 'Honesty'

'Honesty doesn't always pay but dishonesty always costs'

11th March 2022

Ali Harwood

On Thursday 17th March we have an author visit from Ali Harwood who worked with the children last half term. Ali will be performing some poetry from his book for parents and children and he will be signing copies of his books, 'Liverpool Liver Birds' (all about the heritage of Liverpool) and his colouring book with beautiful detailed images of Liver Birds. We are very fortunate to be able to sell both books at a discounted price of £5 each. This event will take place outside the Infant Office at 3pm. If you would like to buy Ali's book in advance, please complete the form attached to the letter that was sent home with the children and nominate whom you would like the book dedicated to. Alternatively books will be available to purchase after school on Thursday 17th March from 3pm whilst stocks last.



Science Week

The children all enjoyed National Science Week! They had to become forensic scientists and worked together with their classmates to investigate the crimes that had been committed. The investigations allowed the children to practice science skills such as observing, exploring and asking questions which all helped to piece together the evidence. Check out Twitter for pictures!



Y1 Local Walk

To coincide with their topic, Y1 will be going on a local walk on Thursday 17th March. The children will be looking at key buildings in local area such as churches, shops and different types of houses. Please fill in the consent form and return to school.

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 0151 228 4069

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk

https://www.listerinfants.org.uk

@ListerInfants (Main Twitter Account)

Come and join us at our Tennis Open Day.

for a fun day of tennis games, inflatables, rallies and activities

Where: Archbishop Beck Tennis Centre, 138 Crescent Rd Liverpool L9 2AR

When: Sunday 13th March. 10.00am til 11.00am 12.00 til 1.00pm

2.00pm til 3.00pm

How Much: FREE

To book your place please go to:

HTTPS://tinyurl.com/archbishopbecktennis

Everyone welcome between the ages 3 - 10,

all equipment provided.

Neurodiversity

Over the next 2 weeks we will be exploring and celebrating neurodiversity. Neurodiversity is the concept that we are all different and have different strengths and weaknesses with our brain. We will explore some of the conditions that come under the umbrella of neurodiversity eg ADHD, autism, dyslexia etc. Exploring how we are all different and amazing and how we can help and support each other.

The children will be creating posters to support the opening of our ADHD Foundation Neurodiversity Umbrella Project to help breakdown stigmas and celebrate the beauty and value in thinking differently. We can't wait to share this with you at the end of our 2 weeks.

ATTENDANCE

Bluebells	(Miss McGowan)	98%
Daffodils	(Mrs. Mullock)	98%
Poppies	(Miss Kervin)	98%
Tulips	(Mrs. Davin)	88%
Snowdrops	(Miss Haynes)	93%
Sunflowers	(Mrs. White)	99%

Well done to Sunflowers, Bluebells, Daffodils and Poppies for fabulous attendance this week!

Overall Attendance

95%

Our attendance motto is:

In school, on time, every day! Dojos are given to every child in school before registers close.

Upcoming Events

Mon	14	Mar	Extra Curricular Clubs

Tue 15 Mar Y2 Swimming

Wed 16 Mar Judo Club 8:00-8:45am

Thu 17 Mar Y1 Local Walk Fri 18 Mar RM Biscuit Day Fri 18 Mar Red Nose Day

Packed Lunches

Just a little reminder, in order to protect children with allergies, we are a **nut free** school. Please be mindful of this when packing your child's packed lunch items. Thank you.